
Deephaven, MN 

LIFT STATION L48 IMPROVEMENTS 
SEPTEMBER 26, 2025 UPDATE 
RECENT WORK
On Cottagewood Road and Manor Road, crews worked on patching the asphalt yesterday (Thursday). That 
process continues today. 

Restoration work continues along Vine Hill Road and Ridgewood Road. This includes final grading, seeding, 
and miscellaneous repairs. 

UPCOMING WORK
The temporary conveyance piping on Cottagewood Road will remain in place until the lift station is fully 
functional with all the new updates. We will share timeline updates as they become available. 

ACCESS IMPACTS
On Cottagewood Road, crews continue to work on both ends of road (near Manor Road and near Minnetonka 
Boulevard). To continue to facilitate safe and efficient construction, Cottagewood Road is expected to be 
closed to through-traffic through November. We will share timeline updates as they become available. 

CONTACT US 
For assistance, call | Si necesita ayuda, llame al | Xav tau kev pab, hu | Wixii kaalmo ah, ka wac | Để được hỗ 
trợ, hãy gọi | လၢတၢ်ဃ့နၢ့ ်တၢ် မၤစၢၤအဂီၢ, ကိးဘၣ်ဖဲ

952-952-9912
Email: Connect@DeephavenL48Improvements.com
Website: http://metrocouncil.org/SewerConstruction/DeephavenL48Improvements

mailto:Connect@DeephavenL48Improvements.com
https://metrocouncil.org/Wastewater-Water/Projects/Sewer-Planning-Construction-Updates/Projects/DeephavenL48-802834.aspx
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